
Digital in 2019:
What are the

             Church's priorities?

Join us for breakfast on Friday 22nd February 
from 8am – 9am in the Council Room.

Hosted by the Church's Digital and Church House Publishing Teams, 
join Adrian Harris, Thomas Allain Chapman and Amaris Cole to hear 
more about the results of recent campaigns and what's planned in 
2019. The session will be interactive, with the opportunity for ques-
tions and discussion throughout.

Please RSVP with your name, email address and General Synod 
number to info@churchofengland.org by 23rd January.
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